The Cream City Business Association has been formed to serve the needs of professionals and businesspersons in our community. This is the first issue of a monthly newsletter which will keep you informed of upcoming activities. Share our news with a friend.

DINNER MEETING MAY 13, 1981

The BEER GARDEN 3743 W. Vilet Milwaukee, Wi.

Cocktails from 5:30 - 6:30 p.m.
Dinner (promptly) 6:30 p.m.
Cost \$6.00 for members

Guest Speaker: Ms. Eunice Edgar
Executive Director
Wisconsin Civil Liberties Union

Topic: A JOURNEY THROUGH EMPLOYMENT DISCRIMINATION, HARRASSMENT AND SURVEILLANCE: WHOSE CIVIL RIGHTS?"

Ms. Edgar has served as the State of Wisconsin Affirmative Action Officer, Coordinator of the Women's Political Caucus, Chairperson of the North Shore Democrats as well as on the Governor's Commission on the Status of Women. A former candidate for the County Board of Supervisors, Ms Edgar is an active lobbyist and deeply involved with programs to assist all people in their personal right to "life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness."

(Professor Dan Maguire, who was to be our May speaker, was called away to testify in Quebec for a vital support program. He will join with us in the coming months.)

Make reservations by May 10 to Ralph Navarro, 964-9993 or Gene Berube, 277-1459. (As reservations commit our organization to paying for specific numbers of dinners, members must be responsible for any reservations made.)

Good time had by all

More than fifty people attended the CCBA introductory reception last month at the home of Bob Moore. We drank wine, snacked on hors d'oeuvres served up by Ment-a-chef, met new friends and talked about our needs and the opportunities which CCBA can provide. The response was enormously positive and the news is spreading. Many thanks to Bob for being our gracious host.

CCBA & GAMMA to cosponsor series

"Personal Investment Strategies" is the topic of a series of four seminars to be co-sponsored by CCBA and GAMMA in May and June. Each seminar will focus on a specific area of intent.

"Criteria for Personal Investment" May 28.

"Retirement and Estate Planning" June 4.

"Investment Securities" June 11.

"Real Estate Investments" June 18.
The May 28 meeting will be held at the Beer Garden, 3743 W.
Vilet St. Cocktails at 6:00 p.m., dinner promptly at 6:30p.m.
Call Ralph Navarro, 964-9993 or Bob Moore 963-5738 by May 25 for reservations. Members cost \$6.00.

NABC to meet in May

The National Association of Business Councils is the parent organization to which all of the local gay and lesbian professional groups belong. The annual convention will be held in New York City May 15-17. CCBA president Ralph Navarro and treasurer Gene Berube will be representing us in the Big Apple at their own expense. A report on the events there will appear in your June newsletter.

Committees form

Six committees have been formed to address specific areas of interst of CCBA members. Members who have expressed interest in serving on one of these committees will be contacted by the chairperson. If you have not yet expressed an interest and would like to join call:

Investment Clubs Bill de Witt 963-0451
Research and Referral Jim Maurer 271-9434
Special Programs John Kujawski 342-2757
CCBA Foundation Ralph Navarro 964-9993
Membership Gene Berube 277-1459
Housing and Restoration Alan Davis 933-1488

Referrals

REFERRAL: A key benefit of our organization is the ability to utilize the professional services of fellow members and businesses. Our resource file is being expanded through the efforts of Jim Maurer. It is important to note that referral information will be given only with the specific written permission of the service provider and then only to members. To utilize this service call Jim Maurer evenings at 271-9434.

REMEMBER: Wednesday, May 13-Diner-Speaker-Social Reservations by Sunday May 10, to Ralph 964-9993 or Gene 277-1459. See you there.